
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD

OAKLAND GOLF CLUB

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com

Golf season has come to a close, but there is sti l l  plenty of fun to be had at
OGC for the remainder of 2024. The club calendar is packed with social
events to close out the year.  Flyers for these events are in the newsletter .
As always, we encourage everyone to fol low the club’s facebook page to
stay informed on upcoming events. Mark your calendars for the OGC Annual
Meeting which is scheduled for January 20th, 2025. 

Nominations are wanted for the Oakland Golf Board. The commitment is a
3-year term. It includes attending monthly meetings, held on the 2nd
Monday of the month, serving on various committees and advocating for
the betterment and continuous improvement of the Oakland Golf Club.
There are three terms up every year.  If  you are interested in serving the
members of the Oakland Golf Club, consider being a nominee on the bal lot
for the Annual Meeting scheduled for Monday, January 20th, 2025 at 7pm.  
Contact anyone on the Nomination Committee: Trevor Enstrom (402-307-
0366) Jeri  Baker (402-380-0251) ,  Gary Beard (402-620-5260) .

For more information about club processes for election of off icers see the
Club's By-laws which can be accessed on the webpage under the
"Membership" tab. . . . .Art icle V - Election of Officers (pg 7) ;  Art icle VI - Meetings
(pg 8) .
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Special thank you to Jeff ,  Drew, and Lisa for al l  the hard work putting the
golf course to bed for the Winter .  Over the past few weeks, fairways have
been aerated, i rr igation l ines blown out and greens top dressed with sand
for the Winter months. These maintenance practices ensure the best
possible playing condit ions when we al l  get back on the golf course in the
Spring.

We encourage everyone to look into paying your 2025 dues before the end
of the year to maximize the avai lable discounts and incentives. The dues
schedule is included in the newsletter .  A simulator punch card, memorial
paver,  or stopping by the golf shop are great hol iday gift opit ions.

We look forward to seeing everyone out enjoying what OGC has to offer
over the hol iday season! 
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OAKLAND GOLF CLUB
LOUNGE NEWS

.
Happy Hour prices EVERY DAY from 3:00PM-
7:00PM.
Sunday food specials available @ 5:00PM.

FOLLOW US ON
FACEBOOK TO
STAY IN THE KNOW

www.oaklandnegolfclub.com

LEARN MORE
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2024 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Rachel Wise- President
Trevor Preston- Vice President
Annette Faudel- Treasurer
Preston Walford- Secretary
Rex Baldwin
Jeff Baldwin
Bill Carlson
Trevor Enstrom
Sheri Slatt


